
  

SATSOP SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 104  

GRAYS HARBOR COUNTY, WASHINGTON  

  

The Satsop School District #104 will conduct a budget hearing to adopt the 2021-22 fiscal budget.  

The meeting will be held on June 21, 2021 at 7:00pm during the regular board meeting.  The 

meeting will be held via zoom.  This meeting is open to the public to consider and adopt the 

budget.  The public is encouraged to attend and will be afforded the opportunity to speak for or 

against said budget.  Please contact Dawn Siemiller at 360-470-8809 or by e-mail at 

dsiemiller@satsopschool.org if you would like to be added to the zoom invite list. 


